
WINDRUSH BAY CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION, INC. 
MINUTES OF WORKSHOP MEETING 

May 26, 2015 
 

 
 
A Board of Directors’ Workshop of the Windrush Bay Condominium Association, 
Inc. was held on Tuesday  May 26, 2015.  The president, vice president, 
secretary, and director were present.  The meeting was called to order at 8 a.m. 
 
Others present, Lou DeSantis, Ameritech Assoc. Manager, Bob Hutchinson, 
building chair, Walter Babst, Karen Bode, Trudy Neal and Joan Hoffman. 
 
Items discussed were new entry door specifications for condos and villas, 
Municipal codes, product sources that meet new entry door codes, information 
on installing glass in existing doors, guidelines for entry door replacement.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 a.m. 
 
Pat Altyn, WBCA Secretary 
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